

5Bs

Be a Learner.
Be Respectful.
Be a Friend.
Be Responsible.
Be Safe.



22nd April 2021

"We are committed to being a Child Safe school."

Upcoming	ANZAC Day (Bruthen March)	Division X Country – Nagle College	School Council Meeting 6:00pm	School Photo Day	Lunch Orders Due WEDNESDAY MORNING	Blue Bee Café Lunch Order Day	
Events	Sun 25 April	Mon 26	Tues 27 April	Wed 28 April	Wed 5 May	Thurs 6 May	

Principal's Message

Cross Country @ Buchan Caves

It was such a pleasure to be able to attend the 2021 Cross Country event on Tuesday after missing out last year due to COVID-19. For many of our students, this was their first event - and their first ride on a big bus...very exciting! Of the 6 schools who attended the TUBBS cluster event, Tambo recorded the most students finishing in the first three places, but more importantly our students were recognised and commented on for their encouraging, supporting and team spirit – which is something we should all be very proud of!

This coming Monday, some of our runners will compete in the Division Cross Country event held at Nagle College. We wish Connor, Haylo, Thomas, Tamenga, Frankie, Iylah and all the TUBBS students involved all the best as they compete at the next level. Go Team TUBBS!

ANZAC Day march at Bruthen

This Sunday is ANZAC Day and all Tambo Upper PS students are invited to wear their school uniform and join the ceremony. We will assemble 8:25am at the Bruthen Corner Garage for the march to step off at 8:45am. There will be a light horse riders in period uniform and Joe Murphy from Purple will be reading a poem on behalf of our school community. We hope to see as many of you there as possible.

Student Lunch Orders

Our school lunch orders have again been another great success and we managed to raise \$76 in donations. We have raised a total of \$180 in donations from the last two lunch order days — I will keep you up to date and let you know our term total and what the raised funds will be purchasing. Please make note of the date of the next lunch order, as late orders cannot be accepted. Orders need to be in before recess on the due date please.

Learning at Tambo

We have been learning about 'time' and doing really neat handwriting. We know what 'half-past' and 'o'clock' is. - By Brock

In Blue Room we have been choosing new reading goals and have been learning about 'time' in Maths. - By Lylah

In Red Room we have been learning about 'time' and we know that every 60 minutes is another hour and every minute is 60 seconds long. During Reading Groups we are looking for sentences that have lots of details and sound really good (6+1 Writing Trait: Sentence Fluency). - By Chase

In Purple and Orange Rooms, we have been learning about the 6+1 Writing Trait of Sentence Fluency. We are working on our TEEL paragraphs - ask us all about these! In Maths we have been learning how to work out the area of a triangle and a rectangle. We have also been working about division with decimal and fractional remainders. – Anonymous.

Students have all settled in happily and focused to the new term and we look forward to a very busy term ahead that is full of learning. Have a great weekend everyone and happy learning!

Carly Miller Principal

TUBBS Cross Country - Buchan Caves 2021

















Tambo Upper Primary School



Uniform Order Form 2021

Name:	

Item	Size	Unit Price	Quantity	Total
Polo shirt with collar - jade w/ black panels Children's sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14,16		\$22.00		
Hoodie – black Children's sizes 6,8,10,12,14, Adult S		\$33.00		
Polar fleece – vest Children's sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14,16		\$25.00		
Brimmed Hat with logo 55cm, 57cm, 59 cm		\$16.00		
Black beanie with logo		\$10.00		
TOTAL				

Amount Paid:	Rec N	o#:		
Items taken:				
Invoice entered:				
Stocktake entered:				

Tambo Upper Primary School 890 Tambo Upper Rd Tambo Upper 3885

Phone: 5156 4327 **Mobile:** 0427 564 327

E-mail: tambo.upper.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Principal: Carly Miller

School Council President: Sharon Mehlert

Tambo Upper Primary School Strategic Goals

To improve student Writing outcomes across the school

To improve student Numeracy outcomes across the school

To improve student levels of engagement in their learning

School Council

Sharon Mehlert (President), Dave Butler (Vice President), Matt Roberts (Treasurer), Carly Miller, Jim Peachey, Sharon Gilbert, Eric Cerda, Jo Prior, Mellissa Baker, Tiana Felmingham (Secretary), Bec Campbell, Dee Gossow and Tyson Murphy.